
 

 
 

Dear Principal/Relevant Staff Member 

 

The Children & Young People’s Strategic Partnership (CYPSP) aims to improve 

outcomes for children and young people by working together with key services and 

organisations in Northern Ireland.  The Education Authority is an active member of 

this and contributes to it’s strategic and operational plans. 

 

We have 6 Locality Planning Groups (LPG’s) in the Southern area to form local 

partnerships to share information and address unmet need.  Each of our LPG’s has a 

local action plan which identifies actions around our key priorities of emotional 

wellbeing of children and young people, supporting parents and carers and 

addressing the impact of poverty. 

 

We have previously been involved with the organising of school uniform recycling 

initiatives and have produced a practical Toolkit for schools to use in order to assist 

with a recycling initiative within their school.  This includes suggestions for discussions, 

checklists, templates and evaluation tools. This is free of charge and all schools are 

welcome to use it. 

 

We would like to invite your school to a short 30-minute online briefing session to 

introduce the Toolkit and explain how it works. You and/or a colleague would be 

most welcome to attend one of the following sessions: 

 

Tuesday 18th April: 3.30pm – 4pm 

Wednesday 19th April: 3.30pm - 4pm 

Thursday 20th April: 3.30pm – 4pm 

 

Please confirm which date suits you best and we will see you then! If none of these 

dates suit, please notify me to arrange a suitable time and date. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Darren Curtis 

Locality Development Officer, Southern Trust Area 
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